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Council Memorandum 

Date: March 9, 2021 

To:  Committee of the Whole 

From: Councillor Ashmore 

Re: Speed Reduction of Tracey’s Hill Road 

Recommendation 

That the Memorandum from Councillor Ashmore, regarding the Speed Reduction of 

Tracey’s Hill Road, be received;  

That staff investigate a section of Tracey’s Hill Road, being from Centreline Road to 

Surgeon Road, for consideration of a speed reduction to 60 km /hr; and 

That this recommendation be forwarded to Council for consideration at the next Regular 

Council Meeting.  

Rationale  

Tracey’s Hill Road between Centreline and Sturgeon Roads has multiple homes, and is 

used for residential, farming and Mennonite travel. The users of this road have 

expressed a desire for a reduction of speed to ensure public safety.  


